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PALM SPRINGS DANCE PROJECT RETURNS TO VILLAGEFEST!

Dance is igniting energy and excitement in downtown Palm Springs as the community experiences a
renaissance of live events loved by all. The Palm Springs Dance Project returns to VillageFest Palm
Springs, with Dancin’ in the Streets, on Thursday, October 21 as the City celebrates the opening of the
new downtown park!

Renown Australian Choreographer, Stephen Agisilaou, known for his ambitious and innovative direction,
has been working with local dance studios over the past week preparing an exciting, unprecedented
collaborative project that will bring dance studios CK Dance, Dance With Miss Lindsay, SAJ Dance
Productions, and The Dance Program together in performance. 34 students will be Dancin’ in the
Streets at 6:45, 7:30, and 8:15. Palm Springs Dance Project will also have a booth showing dance videos,
performing dance demonstrations, and having fun throughout the evening. Make sure to stop by and
learn about what is happening this coming season.

Stephen was recently appointed as artistic director and curator for Palm Springs Dance Project. Darcy
Carozza, the Dance Project’s executive director and producer said “Stephen’s artistic reputation is
renowned worldwide, his acumen and talent are well-documented, no fluff! Check it out

at stephenagisilaou.com! We are beyond ecstatic about his lead role with our organization and the
youth Stephen has worked with on this project have been incredibly motivated and inspired by working
with him, just as we are here at the project.” Don’t miss this special night at VillageFest, Palm Springs!

Palm Springs Dance Project is a 501(c)(3) public benefit non-profit. Learn more at PSDanceProject.Org
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